
Dan Taylor  
Secretary 
CSRC Inc. 
1 Lundy Avenue 
Cunderdin  
WA, 6407 
 

18/10/2022 

Stuart Hobley - CEO 
Cunderdin Shire. 
Lundy Avenue. 
Cunderdin  
WA, 6407 
 

 

Dear Stuart, 

 I hope this letter finds you well.  At the September Cunderdin Sport and Recreation Committee (CSRC) 

meeting held on September the 13th there was discussion held regarding the Telstra phone line services 

currently in place at the CSRC.  The CSRC do not use these services in any capacity whatsoever, and as a 

result are notifying the Cunderdin Shire of our intent to terminate these services.  It was bought to our 

attention at the meeting that the CSRC building is listed as the emergency services preferred location in 

the event of a natural disaster or emergency situation.  Could the Cunderdin Shire confirm if this is case, 

and that the phone lines must be kept in service in order to be utilised in the event of an emergency or 

natural disaster situation. 

We also ask if the Shire could provide some direction to the CSRC committee as how to manage this 

phone line service in the future if it is indeed required by the Shire of Cunderdin for emergency services 

purposes.  We believe that the phone line is currently in a state of need repair.  This will be confirmed to 

you in writing in the near future. 

I look forward to your reply. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dan Taylor 

Secretary 

CSRC. 


